
Star Prairie Fish and Game held our annual Senior Pontoon Ride and Picnic July 10th.   
We had a beautiful day for the event and hosted a record 216 passengers from St. Croix and 
southern Polk Counties. 
 
Once again, we want to thank the 33 Cedar Lake residents that volunteered their time, pontoons, 
and fuel to host our senior  
friends and neighbors.  The participants rave about the drivers and how much they look forward 
to the event each year.   
 
I would be remiss if I didn't also recognize the many other partners that help to make this event 
so successful.  Jackelin's Landing closes each year to accommodate loading and unloading 
passengers.  The Friendly Bar who donates, prepares and serves the food.  Amy Roemhild with 
St. Croix County ADRC, New Richmond Community Education, the Osceola Boy Scouts and 
Willow River Enterprises. 
 
So on behalf of Star Prairie Fish and Game, thank you for your compassion, generosity, and 
participation! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Craig Jameson 
Al Lingen 
Event Co-Chairs 
 
 


